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The General Membership meeting was called to order 
by President Donald D. McAlister at 9:20am.  The 
invocation was given by Mr. James Vernon Epps. 

 
President McAlister welcomed the SCNA members to 

the convention.  He asked for any items that needed to 
be presented to the Board.  No items were brought 
forth by the membership. 

 
Mr. Austin M. Sheheen, Jr. spoke on the status of 

the association and talked of its past history.  He 
noted that the association needs to bring in new blood 
in the form of  younger active members who will assume 
leadership positions in SCNA.  Mr. Sheheen challenged 
all present to become active in SCNA.  Mr. Sheheen 
noted that the SCNA is a strong and healthy 
organization with over $51000 in the bank and every 
member should be proud of the organization.   

 
Mr. William E. “Doc” Martens commented that the 

SCNA has come a long way over the years since he has 
been a member. 

 
President McAlister thanked everyone for their help 

during his term as President. 
 

     With a motion by Mr. Samuel E. Norris, III that 
was      seconded by Mr. Martens the General Membership 
Meeting  was adjourned at 9:41 am. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                Pascal S. Brock 
                                SCNA Secretary 
 


